
From: registrar
To: Susi Ahlborn
Cc: Mona Habashy
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From: Kristina Stockwood > 
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 6:53 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Enbridge’s Dawn-Parkway gas pipeline proposal
 

To Ontario Energy Board,

 
It's hard to believe that the Ontario government, with the assistance of the Ontario Energy
Board, is seriously considering a gas pipeline in Ontario. Surely you can see that the future is
in renewables and that pipeline construction will make it impossible for Ontario to meet its
climate targets.
We do not need more gas projects.
We need to protect the air and the natural habitat such as Spencer Creek wetlands.
Recent protests against the Coastal Link and TMX pipelines must make you think twice about
such a project if you want to avoid more protests and blockades.
Stop thinking that reliance on fossil fuels is the way to the future.

Kristina Stockwood

 

Yours truly,

Kristina Stockwood 
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